From: nightingale0425 <nightingale0425@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 6:40:09 PM
To: Castillo, Angelo
Subject: Lighting at the YMCA 
 
Good evening Angelo!
The north parking lot at the Pembroke Shores Y is very poorly lit, it appears many lights are out. I reported this to Y management but they say they are trying to get the attention of the city. Is it possible to get someone to look into it? 
Thanks,  
Susan Carvalho 
Pembroke Shores
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